Friends of Peace!

We are so overjoyed to see what God is doing at Peace! We pray that the 140t
Anniversary Celebration went well!l As we said in our video update, we were sad that we
couldn’t make it home to celebrate with all of you. God has done and will continue to do
amazing things through Peace. Things like the Being challenge, which we pray is going
well and a blessing to all of you! Things like the LIFT Program, which we pray helps
Peace grow in faith together! We pray that Peace continue to fulfill the mission of
God — sharing the Gospel of Jeus as Lord — with all in the Antigo-area for the next
140+ years until Jesus returns!

Things are going well here in STL. Hannah started back at The Lutheran High School
of St. Charles County in mid-August. Last year she taught English and Religion classes,
but this year is only teaching English. Fall classes have started for me. Hannah is
playing on the Seminary’s soccer team! She hasn't scored yet, but it's been a lot of fun
going to games with Judah and cheering her on. I'm looking forward to another season
of Preacher Basketball, but that won'’t start until the end of October.

Judah is doing GREAT. He’s crawling and rolling around. He can say “DaDa” and
“MaMa,” and babbles and blows raspberries a lot. He smiles constantly, which makes us
oh so happy. He is a tall guy! He’s not even 9-months and is already comfortably
wearing 12-month and up clothes! We've been incredibly blessed with and through
Judah!

We're so thankful for your prayers and support! We aren’t planning on being in the
Antigo-area until Christmas/New Years. We said that last year, but this year we won’t be
8-plus months pregnant! We pray that God give the Antigo-area a safe Fall &
Harvest Season, that He continue to bless the ministries at Peace, and that He
continue to be Lord in your lives.

Thank you again for your support and prayers! We love and miss you!

Blake, Hannah, and Judah
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